Seguin Mayor Betty Ann Matthies, right, presents a plaque to President Ann Svennungsen last night at the City Council meeting to thank TLU for its “Day of the Dogs” community service project.  Also representing TLU were, left to right, Bill Miller, athletic director; Luis Moreno, inauguration committee member; Steve Anderson, senior vice president for university relations; and Patt Linden, community representative and chair of the community service committee. Svennungsen told the City Council that TLU plans to make Day of the Dogs an annual service project.
News
Kosovo - With its declaration of independence over the weekend, the world’s eyes are upon Kosovo.  Learn more about this European country from TLU’s own Kosovar students. Today (Feb. 20) at 4:30 p.m. in Dunne Conference Center of Tschoepe Hall, they will present:
· The History of Kosovo 

· The Kosovo War 1998-1999 

· Peace and Independence 

· Future Plans for Kosovo 
The presentation will include a documentary film on Kosovo from the New York Times and a general discussion. The students from Kosovo making the presentation include Bukurije Zeqiri, Robert Kurti, Aida Sopa, Drenushe Bislimi, Valmir Bucaj, Drilona Aliu, and Teuta Hyseni.

Everyone is encouraged to attend the program.  For more information, contact Charla Bailey, director of international education education, at ext. 8090 or cbailey@tlu.edu.

 

 

“Models, Proposals and Work Drawings for Selected Large-Scale Commissions 1990-2007,” an exhibit of the work of Austin-artist John Christensen, will open Thursday (Feb. 21) in the Annetta Kraushaar Gallery of the Schuech Fine Arts Center with an reception from 3:30 p.m. to 6 p.m. Christensen will discuss the exhibit and his work. Refreshments will be provided.  The show will continue through April 3.  
Christensen was born in New York City and received his bachelor’s degree from Harvard and his MFA from The University of Texas. He began his career by developing a body of site-sensitive work in the rural landscapes of New York, Georgia and Texas. Since 1990, Christensen has focused on projects for theatre and public places and has completed large scale public and private commissions in Austin, Dallas, Albuquerque and Miami.
Artist John Christensen with his piece, “The World.”  
